
July 23, 2008

TO:

Greater Fallston Association
Harford County Health Department
Maryland Department of the Environment

FROM: Mike Blum for 7-Eleven

Greetings!

As I'm sure you have noted from the reports of testing I've been sending you, MTBE levels in the
water wells at the 7-Eleven Store #22281 at 2400 Pleasantville Road in Fallston, Maryland, have
been very low for the past year; the last 12 monthly samples taken showed an average MTBE 
concentration of less than 4.2 parts per billion before treatment, and no detectable levels after
treatment.

You may also be interested to learn that the gasoline storage and delivery systems at this 7-Eleven
site are scheduled to be upgraded, with work starting this coming September, 2008, and continu-
ing for several weeks.

This upgrade is part of 7-Eleven's national program to not only replace all its steel tanks with new
fiberglass double-walled tanks, but also to upgrade the fuel-delivery, fuel-transfer and fuel- 
dispensing technologies at all its gasoline stations, and to install state-of-the-art backup and envi-
ronmental protection systems.

Although gasoline retail operations will of course be suspended during the upgrade process, 
testing of the potable water wells will continue unabated.

If you need further information or details, I would be happy to connect you with Paul Encinas, 
7-Eleven Region Gasoline Construction Manager, who is in charge of the upgrade, or John
Canzeri of ENSR, who is overseeing the environmental portion of the upgrade.

For ease in sharing this information with your associates, this letter is contained in PDF format so
it can be posted or e-mailed at will.

Thank you again for your interest, and please do not hesitate to call me at any time.

Yours truly,

Michael I. Blum
2101 Belair Road, Suite D
Fallston, MD 21047
410-893-1700


